
Key City  Kennel  Club  

PUPPY  PUDDLES  

 

 

President — Jim Olson  Vice President — Pete Otterness 

Secretary — Megan Hancock  Treasurer — Lynn Davey 

 

Officers 

We teach you to teach your dog 

 

Monthly Meeting 

 March 20, 2018  

 Benco Building 

 Board Meeting — 6:30PM 

 Club Meeting — 7:30PM 

 

Refreshments 

Mar — Sue Erickson & Alexis 

 Smith 

Apr — Bobbie Nuytten 

May —The Blaine’s 

 

Thank you to Sharon Olson & 

Pat Hooey for the wonderful 

refreshments at the previous 

meeting! 

 

Important Dates 

 March 2—final date for 

R.S.V.P. for Club party 

 March 10– Club party at 

Happy Chef 

 March 19 — Classes start 

at KCKC 

Your Contributions 

 Please feel free to e-mail your 

ideas, stories or pictures to me and I 

will try my best to incorporate them. 

Let’s work together to make this a 

great newsletter! 

puppypuddlesnews@gmail.com 

March 2018 

Hospitality Volunteers Needed 

 

We are looking for a team of volunteers to step up and assist with some 

the hospitality duties for our May Show. 

 

One of the main duties will be chauffeuring judges to and from the 

airport and their respective hotels.  Normally Penny Helgerson has 

coordinated this; and she has done us proud.  Since she is unable to help 

this year; let’s all show our appreciation to by stepping up and helping 

with the judicial transportation. 

 

There are other tasks that go with hospitality for our show, if you are able 

to help with those, please contact Jim Olson to obtain the other duties that 

may need to be filled. 

 

Jim’s number is 507-388-5238 
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Good Cheer 

 

If any club member knows of anyone needing Good Cheer 

please contact Bev at any of the following:  

 

Email:  beverlygrace39@gmail.com 

Cell phone:  507-351-4899 

 

Good Cheer Procedure 

Club Member: Will notify the Good Cheer person via email 

or phone. 

Good Cheer Person: must reply to the email or call within 

24 hours of the notification, and arrange the necessary 

tokens . 

Club Member: Make sure that they receive confirmation 

from the GCP.   If confirmation is not received within 

24 hours of the original notification 

       Club Member: Will send a 2nd E-mail to the good cheer  

              person, and will copy one or more board members on  

              the second email.  

       Board Member: will monitor to make sure the good  

             cheer person replies within 24 hours of the second  

             email.  If no reply, the board member will act in place  

             of the good cheer person,  sending the appropriate  

             token.  

RING STEWARDS WANTED! 

Do you like to steward? 

Would you like to learn? 

We provide a free lunch to all volunteers that stew-

ard at our show and trials. 

If you are interested please contact the following: 

 

Conformation: 

Dawn Blaine – webmaster@keycitykennelclub.org 

Obedience: 

Sue Erickson – 507-388-3282 

Rally: 

Gladys Berlin – 507-304-2958 

KCKC Holiday Party 

This year’s holiday will be held on March 10th at Happy 

Chef on 169.  Please R.S.V.P. to Lynn in advance so that 

we can get a head count.  The dinner will be $15 per person, 

and money should be paid upon R.S.V.P. 

 

A raffle will be held again this year, so bring items to do-

nate.   

 Also, be sure to bring your photos for the Annual photo 

contest. 

 

The party will be at 5:30 pm with social hour and the meal 

will begin at 6:30 pm. 

  

All prices include tax, tip and beverage (coffee, tea, or 

pop) 

  

Half a turkey Commercial  

  

8oz. Chopped Steak, potato choice, salad and loaf of 

bread  

  

Tilapia Fillet (Grilled or Golden Fried), potato choice, 

salad and loaf of bread 

  

Chef Salad (greens, ham, turkey, egg) with bread stick  

  

Chicken breast fillet, choice of potato, broccoli  

 
Please R.S.V.P. by 03/02/2018 
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Scent Work Enthusiasts! 

 

Fargo Moorhead Kennel Club has been approved for and is hosting 2 

trials this year: June  8,9,10  and September 28,29,30 

  

I am excited to share that we will have 2 Judges in June.  Fenzi Dog 

Sport Academy Instructor Julie Symons will judge Novice and Ad-

vanced and the well loved seminar presenter and judge, Holly 

Bushard, will judge Excellent. 

 

Premiums will be coming soon. 

 

We will be sending information on the September trial later this sum-

mer. 

  

Mark your calendars! 

  

Happy Sniffing, See you then. 

  

Charlene Schreiber 

Trial Chair 

 

 

Motel 6 Discount Program 

 

Please be aware that the Motel 6 discount program now requires the use of 

the following codes:  

 

CPM64DOG for  Motel 6 

CPS64DOG for  Studio 6 

 

Any previous codes will no longer be accepted this year.  

 

Book online at www.akc.org/motel6 or call 855-M6-4DOGS. 

 

Click below for more details about the program. All policies remain in effect; 

only the codes have changed. 

http://emessage.akc.org/o02JB00vO00zUQ8tvFLvfM0

